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Dear Messrs. Maggiore and Brandt: 

The New Mex.ico Environment Department (NMED) is in receipt of the United States 
Department of Energy (DOE) and Los Alamos National Security, L.L.C. 's (collectively, 
the Permittees) document entitled Response to the Notice of Disapproval for the 
Im ·estigation Reporrjor Area of Concern Ol-007(k) i11 the Upper Los Alamos Canyon 
Aggregate Area and Revision 1 (Report), dated November 25, 2014 and referenced by 
ADESH- l4-128/LA-UR-14-28893/EP2014-047 1. NMEO has reviewed the Report and 
issues this Approval with the following comments. The comment numbers correspond to 
the comments in NMED' s Disapproval letter of August 21, 2014. 

General Comment: 

The original comment acknowledged that the lines of evidence provided with the Report 
were sufficient for analyses of the vapor intrusion pathway. However, the comment noted 
that for sites where the vapor intrusion pathway has been deemed complete, collection of 
active soil gas data would be required for assessing the pathway (over use of bulk soil data). 
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